From: Roth, Myron AGRI:EX

Sent: Tuesday, September 18, 2012 10:49 AM

To: Barnes, Jane E AGRI:EX

Cc: Warwick, Julene AGRI:EX; Carswell, Barron AGRI:EX

Subject: RE: PLEASE READ: DUE before Sep 28 FOI Request AGR-2012-00076

Hi Jane,

This is what | have.

April 12, 2012: Telecon with Catherine Emrick, Tides Canada.

May 14-16, 2012: Attended the Tides Canada, Aquaculture Innovation Workshop, in Seattle
Washington. In attendance at the workshop was, Catherine Emrick and Eric Patel, Tides Canada;
Jay Ritchlin and Scott Wallce, David Suzuki Foundation.

August 27, 2012: Telecon with Catherine Emrick Tides Canada.

Regards,
Myron
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From: McLachlan, Ian P AGRI:EX

To: "Alison Bailie";

cc: "Matt Horne";

Subject: RE: Meet with Pembina on Feb 16?
Date: Monday, February 13, 2012 6:03:00 PM

Attachments: image001.png

Hi Alison and Matt

The ministry is at 808 Douglas Street, near the Empress Hotel and across from
Brown’s Social House and a big condo complex called The Falls. We are on the
third floor — reception will call me when you get here.

Cheers, lan

Copyright

From: Alison Bailie [mailto:alisonb@pembina.org]
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 5:59 PM

To: McLachlan, Ian P AGRI:EX

Cc: 'Matt Horne'

Subject: Re: Meet with Pembina on Feb 16?

Hi Ian
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The best time for us would be 3:30 to 4:30. Where is Ministry of Agriculture
located?

Alison

On 12-02-13 5:24 PM, McLachlan, Ian P AGRI:EX wrote:
Hi Alison

Yes, of course I remember you. It would be great to meet on Thursday. Right now
my calendar is clear from 11:00 to 12:00 and from 3:30 to 4:30. Does either time
work for you?

cheers, Ian

From: Alison Bailie [mailto:alisonb@pembina.org]
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 2:59 PM

To: McLachlan, Ian P AGRI:EX

Subject: Meet with Pembina on Feb 16?

Dear lan:

I am with the Pembina Institute and wondering if you would have any time
to meet with me on Thursday Feb 16. I would like to learn more about the
work that Ministry of Agriculture is undertaking on climate mitigation and
adaptation. I could provide you with information regarding Pembina's
research plans in 2012 and beyond.

You and I exchanged emails last summer regarding a proposal that we had
submitted regarding carbon footprints, so you are aware of Pembina's fee-for-
service approach. Pembina also does research with a more public focus,
through foundation or other support. Matt Horne works in the public

research (rather than consulting) area as Pembina's Climate Director and
Matt may be available to join a meeting on Thursday as well.

Matt and I have another meeting in Victoria from 1 to 2pm (at Ministry of
Energy building on Blanshard).

3of4



If you are interested in meeting, can you let me know what time would work

for you?

thanks
Alison

Alison Bailie

Public Sector Services
The Pembina Institute
www.pembina.org

Suite 610, 55 Water Street

Vancouver, BC V6B 1A1
Phone: 250 245-7992
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